
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2024 News  

Dear Friends and Family, 

It’s hard to believe we are almost half-way through 2024!. This is the last week of school before the two weeks           

of winter holidays for school-aged kids. The winter season is a great time for ministry opportunities as it is not            

as hot and humid for the next three or four months. But before we talk about those, let me mention some other       

things the Lord has been doing. In May, I was able to baptize a lady and her daughter who had recently been          

saved. The mother is the one I mentioned in our April prayer letter. Her daughter, who I had taught religious  

instruction classes to six or seven years ago, attended church, did a bible study with us and was gloriously saved       

too! We baptized mother and daughter together. Pray for their continued growth. We also just had our annual 

continuous cricket match. We had about 25 people in attendance and those that came  heard a gospel message. 

               

(Photos of the continuous cricket match and of the mother who was baptized in May) 

Please pray for our camp for high school children and for the camp for grades four to six coming up in late June        

and early July.  Please pray that many children attend and for the speaker and workers. Sickness is prevalent this     

time of year. Please pray for safety for campers as well.  

Please pray for our senior appreciation service, our young adults’ activity and the Christmas in July activity that       

will be happening soon. Each of these activities are intended to be evangelical and edifying. 

            Please pray for Reese and Bryce as they seek to please the Lord with their future endeavours. 

            Thank you for your prayers and gracious giving. 

            Kelly, Becca, Reese and Bryce Gilliam 

 


